
Notice of
Proposed

Acquisition

The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) is seeking
to buy the property at 5630 Mission Street to convert it to permanent
supportive housing with up to 52 units.

HSH's proposal for 5630
Mission Street

For more information

To learn more about the
upcoming community
meeting, go to:
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-
involved/notices/

Community Meeting
Please join us on
Wednesday, August 25th
at 5:30 p.m. for a
neighborhood and
community stakeholder
meeting to learn more
about HSH’s proposal for
5630 Mission street. 

https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/

